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The Polish government’s assault on judicial independence is 
part of a worldwide trend
Murray Hunt

In this op-ed piece, the Director of the Bingham Centre argues that the assault on judicial independence in Poland, with the 

passage of the Supreme Court Bill, is part of a global phenomenon, whereby populist leaders in a number of countries are steadily 

eroding the independence of the judiciary, which is a crucial aspect of the Rule of Law.

Read the full Opinion piece in the Washington Post 
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